
Legal Notice 

Inc. Village of Farmingdale 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Village of Farmingdale Board of Trustees will be holding a 

public hearing at 8:00 PM on Monday, May 3, 2021, at its regularly scheduled meeting to 

receive comments on the Village’s Draft Phase II Storm Water Annual Report for the period of 

March 10, 2020 to March 9, 2021. 

 

As part of the program the Village is required to prepare and submit an annual report regarding 

progress made towards achieving the goals and objectives outlined in the initial NOI for 

activities that took place in the preceding year. It is required that a public meeting be held for 

receipt of comments on the completed and proposed activities. The report must be made 

available to the public for review and comment prior to the public meeting. The draft of the 

current report can be found at www.farmingdalevillage.com under the Stormwater Management 

tab.  All comments must be incorporated in the final annual report. 

 

The draft document is available in Farmingdale Village Hall for review by interested residents. 

 

Brian Harty 

Administrator, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Dated: April 14, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.farmingdalevillage.com/

